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BROOMFIELD, CO, MAY 7, 2024 – Broomfield FISH is celebrating the grand opening of their
new teaching garden with a ribbon-cutting ceremony held in partnership with the Broomfield
Area Chamber on Thursday, June 6th from 4:30 pm - 5:30 pm on the south side of FISH’s
building (6 Garden Center). Community members are invited to join and there will be light
refreshments and educational materials for all!

FISH’s teaching garden is a part of their work to cultivate fresh, healthy food for neighbors in
need, promote equitable food access, and foster community engagement in their mission.
Produce harvested from the garden will go to FISH’s cost-free marketplace so their participants
can take it home to create nutritious meals.

"It's been so wonderful getting to know everyone, and I cannot wait to watch our excitement
for the garden's potential to create a wide circle of people whose lives are enriched by it,” said
Butter, one of the teaching garden committee members. Dayna Scott, Broomfield FISH’s
Executive Director, shared, “I am so happy to see our dream of growing food right outside of
our Marketplace come true! We will be able to use all that we grow in our self-shop
Marketplace and teach our community about gardening, food production, and nutrition!”
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FISH would like to extend a special thank you to their dedicated committee of staff, volunteers,
and community members as well as Lost Rock Farm for all of their hard work to make this
garden possible.

For more information about the grand opening event, or if you are interested in becoming a
garden volunteer, please contact FISH at info@broomfieldfish.org.

About Broomfield FISH
The mission of FISH is to meet our neighbors’ basic human needs and provide them with hope
and tools to rise out of poverty. FISH is a nonprofit organization that provides food, emergency
financial assistance, and one-on-one mentoring support to Broomfield residents in need. To
learn more, visit www.broomfieldfish.org.
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